
IT'S TIME

Families new to St. Stephen School as well as current families
not receiving BISON can now apply for scholarships for the

2023-24 school year. To start the process, families can
complete a pre-application form online at
http://bisonfund.com/our-scholarships.  

Our deadline is March 15, 2023.  Scholarships are awarded 
 using a lottery system from all submitted pre-application
forms and all applicants will be notified of lottery results 

via email on March 16th.

 TO SIGN UP

We will open the requalification process for current
 families on February 21st by sending them an email 

with the renewal link in it. The deadline for 
requalification is April 15th.


